

School Council Newsletter May 2016



Latest news
We have decided to make posters for school rules. Such as no running in the hall and not putting paper towels on the floor.

New outdoor toys
School used the toast
money to buy new fun
equipment for playtimes.
We got connect four, space
hoppers and some confetti
balls. Also, we got a ball
with smaller balls inside.

Rights Respecting Schools



Our rights respecting schools board has now been updated. Our display is about fairness and children's rights. We made speech bubbles based on what we thought was fair for other people who don't have the things in life which we have. Please come and have a look at it.